
MEMO: 001 

Board of Directors Approved June 27, 2023 

Date: June 27, 2023 

To: Residents: 

Issue: Landscaping Clarification Exhibit G Page 36 

 

Item 4: Plants and other items are not to be placed in the beds between the driveways.  

Clarification:  Beds between the front doors of duplexes and the 2 middle quads are            

included with the exception of dwarf box woods or other dwarf planting approved by 

the board.   

 

Item 22: Container gardening for vegetables or herbs.  

Clarification: Container gardening includes tomatoes.  

Good To Know 

1) All requests need to be in writing and you will receive a written reply.  If a Board 
member gives you verbal permission, it is not valid.  The Board’s intention is to follow 
the Rules and Regulations without overriding the rules.    
 

2) The Board strongly suggests keeping copies of your request and reply letters in the 
pocket of your Residents’ Red Book. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation on these matters.  Please file this memo behind the 
memo tab in your Residents’ Red Book 2023 By Laws and Constitution.   
 

Sincerely,  

Board of Directors 

 


